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Municipality of Lake of the Woods 

Notice of change in Fire Protection Services 

To: All permanent and seasonal residents; all other property owners and commercial 

operations located in the Township of Lake of the Woods 

From: Mayor and Council of the Township of the Lake of the Woods 

Subject: Municipal Fire Protection 

NOTICE: 

Please be advised that due to lack of qualified volunteer fire fighters, the 
Township of Lake of the Woods can no longer provide emergency fire 
response on a 24/7 basis from the Morson and Bergland Fire Stations. 

A delayed fire response will be provided by the Dawson Fire Station(s) as per 
the Establishing and Regulating By-Law presently in force. 

Residents are being advised that their residential, commercial and other property 
owner’s insurance providers should be contacted immediately to ensure continuity of 
insurance coverage.  

Effective January 15, 2013, the Morson Fire Station will be closed with only 
minimum support services provided from the Bergland Fire Station when 
needed and if emergency responders are available. 

 

 


